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Abstract: 

- The abstract needs more detail on the methods - what type of studies will be included, how 

will they assess risk of bias, etc. Currently it only mentions the databases that will be 

searched. 

 

- The objective should be more clearly stated - will this review analyze the efficacy of EMG 

parameters for treating pelvic floor disorders in these populations, or just describe the 

parameters used? This is unclear.  

 

Introduction: 

- The introduction could benefit from more detail on pelvic floor disorders in 

pregnancy/postpartum and how EMG may help in diagnosis and treatment. Currently it is 

very brief. 

 

- More rationale is needed on why this review is important - what gap in knowledge is it 

addressing? How could it improve clinical practice? 

 

Methods: 

- The eligibility criteria need significant expansion - what study designs will be included and 

excluded? What patient population characteristics, types of interventions, comparators, and 

outcome measures?  

 

- The search strategy requires more detail - search terms, dates searched, and full planned 

search in each database should be provided. 

 

- Details on the data extraction process, risk of bias assessment, analysis/synthesis, etc. are 

currently inadequate and require considerable additions following systematic review 

reporting standards.  

 



- There are no details on evaluation of certainty/quality of evidence. This is an essential 

component. 

 

Overall, the methods lack sufficient detail at present for a systematic review protocol. There 

are several key items missing that need to be expanded following PRISMA-P and Cochrane 

guidelines. 

 

Results:  

- This section is underdeveloped since the review has not yet been conducted. But some 

anticipated analysis/synthesis details could be added. 

 

Discussion: 

- The current discussion is very speculative. This should be revised once findings are 

available to discuss limitations, implications, conclusions, etc. 

 

In summary, while the topic is interesting, the manuscript has substantial gaps in reporting 

key systematic review methods and requires considerable strengthening of the background, 

objectives, eligibility criteria, methods, and planned analysis before it could be considered 

sufficiently rigorous. I would recommend thoroughly revising following systematic review 

reporting standards. The PROSPERO registration is a good start but significant protocol 

amendments may be needed before proceeding.  


